
Dr Dai Lloyd AM 

Chair – Health, Social Services and Sport Committee 

National Assembly for Wales 

Cardiff Bay 
CF99 1NA 

11 July 2017 

Dear Dai, 

Governance Arrangements at Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board): Auditor 

General for Wales' Report - An Overview of Governance Arrangements 

The Healthcare Inspectorate Wales and the Wales Audit Office undertook a further 

joint review on the actions taken by Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board 

(BCUHB) to address the governance concerns identified in 2013, which the Auditor 

General for Wales published on 29 June. 

The Public Accounts Committee considered this Report during the meeting on 10 

July and noted the improvements that have been made to the governance 

arrangements at BCUHB. The Committee was satisfied with the direction of travel 

and agreed that I send you a copy of the Report and request that your Committee 

considers the governance arrangements at BCUHB as part of the regular scrutiny 

sessions you hold with the Cabinet Secretary for Health, Well-being and Sport and 

the Minister for Social Services and Public Health. 

Yours sincerely, 

Nick Ramsay AM 

Chair 
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http://www.audit.wales/publication/overview-governance-arrangements-betsi-cadwaladr-university-health-board-0



